Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Medical Quality Assurance
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B-1.016
Fees: Examination and Post-Examination Review

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 41 No. 162, August 20, 2015 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The correction is as follows:

The Purpose and Effect and Summary of the proposed rule was incorrectly stated and should read:

PURPOSE AND EFFECT: To repeal rules identified as no longer necessary.

SUMMARY: The rule is being repealed as unnecessary.
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Adrienne Rodgers, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C-00, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)245-4095 or Adrienne.Rodgers@flhealth.gov.
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